
 
 

Memo from D. Mountney 
 
Summary notes from the 2nd Meeting of the Aldridge Parents 
Consultation Committee (Thursday 8th October 2009) 
 
Parent 3 staff and 47 parents 
 
Topics covered 
 
Curriculum modelling 
Qualifications 
Collaboration and partner schools 
 
There was broad agreement that the school must keep a clear eye on the 
areas of previous success, student achievement, broad intake and 
academic excellence. 
 
With these as the central tenets the three items were discussed and areas 
of interest covered.  The detailed notes will be released at the next 
meeting. 
 
The group agreed to look at the Kirkland Rowell survey data  (see data on 
website) to consider reasons for varied responses by parents and 
students.  This and Maths will be the main discussion topics for the next 
half term meeting, followed by Rewards and behaviour, SEN and 
community issues at following meetings. 
 
We are grateful for the support and challenge of this group, if you wish to 
be included in the mailing list please contact the Mrs Welsh on 01922 
743988 ext 224 or e-mail postbox@aldridge.walsall.sch.uk 


